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The week started with a visit to the Natural 

History Museum for Y6, linked to their science 

topic of evolution and classifying living things. 

They had a very enjoyable day sketching 

vertebrates and invertebrates and looking at the 

exhibitions on human evolution.  

 Chiffchaff’s assembly this morning was also 

on the theme of evolution. We got to meet famous 

characters like Mary Anning and Charles Darwin. 

We were treated to some fantastic acting and 

singing, which the audience really enjoyed. Well 

done Chiffchaffs! 

 On Tuesday Goshawks got to go ice-skating 

in Canary Wharf as Y4 were the winners of the 

KS2 Lovely Lunchtime competition. (Goldcrest, the 

other Y4, class went last week.)  

 On Wednesday we had our termly 

Rocksteady concerts, which were really well 

attended by parents and other relatives. We had 

some fantastic performances. What talented 

pupils we have! 

 Today we had our annual Winter Fair after 

school. As ever, it was really popular and raised a 

significant amount of money for the school. I 

would like to extend a big thank you to all the 

parents and staff who gave up their time to ensure 

that it was a success. A particular vote of thanks 

goes to Ruth and the PTA, without whose hard 

work it would not be possible to have such amazing 

events. 
Mairead McCarthy, Acting Headteacher 

Friday 6th December, Winter Fair from 3.30-5.30 in the top hall and on the roof for Santa’s grotto – all welcome 
Friday 13th, 9.30am, Years 1 and 2 Nativity, St Barnabas Church, Roman Road – parents welcome 

Wednesday 18th December – Christmas lunch, followed by class parties, wear your Christmas jumper or 
 party clothes if you would like to 

School closes at 2pm on Friday 20th December and reopens on Wednesday 8th January 
Class assemblies all on Fridays at 9am in the top hall – parents welcome 

31st January, Merlin; 7th February, Goldcrest; 28th February, Sparrow; 7th March, Swift; 14th March, Goshawk; 21st March, 
Magpie; 16th May, Kingfisher; 13th June, Buzzard; 4th July, Kestrel:  

11th July, Blackbird. 
 

 

These children will receive a 

praise postcard this week:  

Kingfisher: Faizan & Harley 

Kestrel: Zainab & Dylan 

Blackbird: Zakariya & Charlotte 

Buzzard: Dylan & Abel 

Merlin: Ayah & Arthur 

Magpie: Lily & Max 

Goldcrest: Oliver & Talha 

Goshawk: Joseph & Lily 

Swift: Finlay & Ollie 

Sparrows: Finlay & Margot 

Chiffchaff: Isla & Minhaj 
 

 

 

 

From January, Roxy, our school therapist will be 
working at Chisenhale on Thursdays instead of 
Tuesdays. You can still contact her in the usual way 
by calling 07730 416019 or emailing 
roxy@schoolscounsellingpartnership.co.uk 
 
The Fluoride application due on the 10th of 
December has been cancelled, It will now take 
place on February 12th  

 

 
 

mailto:roxy@schoolscounsellingpartnership.co.uk

